
 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the    
Week of September 13…. 

      MONDAY, September 13 

• Blue & White Spirit Day! 

• Monday Trivia!! 

• Cross Country Practice 
 

      TUESDAY, September 14 

• Cross Country practice  
     
      WEDNESDAY, September 15 
 
      THURSDAY, September 16 
 

• Cross Country practice 3:40 
 

      FRIDAY, September 17 

• Hat Day $2 donation 
towards Terry Fox 

• Assiniboia Career Fair                                      
                     cancelled 
 
 

       
 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

The SRC will be 

having a series of Hat 

Days: 

Friday Sept 17 

Thursday Sept 23 

 

Your $2 donation will 

go towards the Terry 

Fox Foundation Tu Comptes Pour Nous 
You Matter 
 
Our second week of school saw everyone get right back into the swing of extra-
curricular activities.  We held our first hot lunch on Thursday, and Friday was Hat Day 
– it was great to see all the different head attire and the support for the Terry Fox 
Foundation. 
 
We would like to remind you that if your child is showing any symptoms of illness they 
will need to stay home until they are symptom free.  If your child is showing symptoms 
at school, we will isolate them and call parents to come and pick them up.  Your 
cooperation, support, and flexibility is sincerely appreciated. 
 
At this time, water fountains are set as only bottle filling stations.  As such, we are 
asking that each child has their own water bottle for their hydration needs. 
 
We look forward to our first five-day week!  Monday Trivia will be back with classrooms 
competing against each other for the coveted monthly Trophy Of Greatness!  We will 
also be having our first Spirit Day of the year. The first Monday of every month will be 
a chance to wear your Hawks gear or school colours, blue and white! 

 

Carla Hildebrandt, PSSD Educational 
Psychologist was with us on Friday and 
presented to our elementary classes about 
Brain Diversity. She explained how 
everyone’s brains work in different ways 
and how we can help and support each 

other.      Thanks Mrs. Hildebrandt! 

 
 

 

HAWKS VOLLEYBALL SCHEDULE 

Monday/Wednesday 
3:45 Bantam Boys 
7:00 Senior Boys 
 
Tuesday/Thursday 
3:45 Bantam Girls 
5:30 Senior Girls 

                Golf Sections September 10 

Thank you, Nolan and Ashley, for representing 

ÉGS at Golf Sections held at Thomson Lake! 

Congratulations Ashley, this year’s Bantam 

Girls South Country Bronze Medallist! 

 

At the beginning of every school year, it is important we update student’s 
health information and contact information.  Thank you for making quick work 
of returning these to the school; if you have not already done so, please be 
sure  your information is updated and returned to the office promptly. 
Congratulations and Thank You to Miss Cozart’s class for being the first class to 
return all their student forms! They were treated to ice cream treats for their 
quick attention to this important task. 


